
 
 
 

August 28, 2008 
8:10 a.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met in special session with the 

following members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb; Junior 
Farmer; and Emily Dunn. One member absent:  Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson. 
 
 Mark Henson, Superintendent, presented an overview to board members of 
the District SACS Accreditation process that our district has been involved in for 
the past 18 months.  
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion 
duly made, seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned subject to being called 
into special session by the chairman when deemed necessary. 

 

___________________________ 
Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 

 
__________________________ 

Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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